
October 11, 1963

Dr. €. van Tongeren, Director
North-Holland Publishing Company
P. 0. Box 103
Amsterdan-C., Hol!and

Dear Dr. van Tongeren:

Thakk you for your thoughtful letter of September 23 concerning
publication In exoblology. | understand the considerations that
favor such an enterprise, but | belfeve there are Important argu-
ments against it, which are summarized in the enclosed letter
which | have sent to Science (I do kot know whether they will pub-
lish It). §& hope you may also be persuaded by [ts reasons.

Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg
Professor of Genetics
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